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November 3, 1982

NUCLEAR PRODUCTION oEPARTMENT

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director

Dear Mr. Denton:

SUBJECT: Grand Gulf Nuclear Station
Units 1 and 2
Locket Nos. 50-416 and 50-417
License No. NPF-13
File: 0290/0272/0296/1090
Ref: AECM-82/472

AECM-82/344
GGNS Emergency Operating

Procedures; GGNS SER 22.2-I.C.8
AECM-82/508

This letter is being transmitted to document the actions being
taken on the development of the GGNS Emergency Operating Procedures
(EOP) in response to our previous letter of October 12, 1982
(AECM-82/472).

Mississippi Power & Light Company (MP&L) had committed to a formal
submittal of the GGNS E0Ps by Octobcr 29, 1982. On October 26, 1982,
MP&L informally transmitted a draft copy of recently revised GCNS E0Ps
to your Mr. Jim Clifford (PTRB) for initial review. These E0Ps were
written in accordance with the formatting provided by the INP0 E0P

Writing Guideline and Rev. 2 of the BWROG Emergency Procedures Guide-
I lincs. Based on Mr. Clifford's review and our subsequent telephone

communications with him on October 29,1982, MP&L has elected to addition-
ally revise the GGNS E0Ps prior to formal transmittal to the NRC for
review.

MP&L will provide the NRC with, revised E0Ps by November 12, 1982.
These procedures will include additional inhouse review for clarity, and
further consideration of the NRC procedure review comments provided in
February 1981. A meeting between the NRC and MP&L has been tentatively
set for November 16th and 17th at the GGNS site to resolve any remaining
areas of concern. We request that Mr. Clifford be available to support
this meeting in order that timely resolution of this concern can be
accomplished for our full power operating license.

We anticipate that this issue will be resolved as a result of our
formal submittal and the following meeting.
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Please contact this office if any additional effort is required to

resolve this issue.

Yours truly,

L. F. Dale
Manager of Nuclear Services

SAB/JCC/JDR:rg

cc: Mr. N. L. Stampley
Mr. R. B. McGehee
Mr. T. B. Conner
Mr. G. B. Taylor

Mr. Richard C. DeYoung, Director
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Mr. J. P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta St., N.W., Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303
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